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Collas Crill associate Hana Plsek has been voted vice president of the Chamber of Commerce in Guernsey following its annual
general meeting.

Hana, who has day-to-day responsibility for the firm's employment and housing practice, represents the Chamber of Commerce on the
Disability Discrimination Legislation Project Team.

Hana said: "This is a great opportunity for me to work with the Chamber of Commerce on some important projects that will help
enhance the island."

John O'Neill, the newly-appointed director of the Chamber of Commerce, said: "We are delighted that Hana has joined us at the
Chamber. She will be an invaluable member of the team, bringing in her legal skillset to assist with some of our wider, community-
based projects."

In her role at Collas Crill, Hana regularly advises on contentious and non-contentious matters ranging from confidentiality and non-
solicitation agreements in connection with restructuring to redundancy and dismissal procedures for local firms. Hana also sits on the
Chamber of Commerce's population sub-group following the implementation of the Population Management (Guernsey) Law, 2016 by
the States of Guernsey earlier this year.


